
 

        ​ July 26, 2019   

 

CCPS to Host First Critical Conversation Meeting of 2019-2020 School Year  
At Riverdale Town Center  

 
JONESBORO – ​The Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) Superintendent/CEO of Schools, Dr.            
Morcease J. Beasley, in partnership with the City of Riverdale, will host the first Critical Conversation                
meeting of the 2019-2020 school year. This meeting is designed to engage all stakeholders as it is the                  
responsibility of a school district to work collaboratively within the community to ensure the success of                
all children.  

In addition, school stakeholders and the City of Riverdale constituents will also have an opportunity to                
receive information regarding the school district’s priorities, goals and strategic plans for the current              
school year and beyond.  

The meeting will be held on ​Tuesday, August 20, 2019, ​at the Riverdale Town Center, which is located                  
at ​7210 Church Street in Riverdale, Georgia. ​The meeting is scheduled to begin at 6:00 p.m. and                 
will be available for viewing via live stream on the CCPS district website, ​www.clayton.k12.ga.us​.  

 

Please see the following details regarding the scheduled meeting.  
 

Location Address Date Time 

 
Riverdale Town 

Center  

 
7210 Church Street  

Riverdale, Georgia 30274 

 
Tuesday, 

August 20, 2019  

 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

 

### 

http://www.clayton.k12.ga.us/

